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Our Contact Details 

Tel: 01535 272 786    

Email: info@wilsdenvillagehall.co.uk 

Website: www.wilsdenvillagehall.co.uk 

Community Hub 

Autumn is here now and Winter is approaching,  Take a moment to see what has been going on at 

the Village Hall.  

We have a wide range of activities to get involved with from fitness to arts & craft. So If you would 

like to try something new, check out the classes on the new updated timetable and read about our 

upcoming events. 

The  

http://www.wilsdenvillagehall.co.uk
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Hi, I am Linda Beetham and I joined the staff at  
Wilsden Village Hall in April this year. I have lived 
In Wilsden for 41 years and I am married with two 
grown up children, and two grandchildren. I love walking my dog 
Molly, going on holiday and socializing with family and friends 
I retired from Yorkshire Water as Quality Coaching 
Team Manager in 2023 and was not looking for a  
new job until I saw the advert on Facebook. I love working here, 
meeting new people and feeling part of the community.  
. 
         

 New Admin Assistant - Linda Beetham 

Village Hall News & Updates 

We are very pleased to have been successful in being awarded a grant from  

Shipley Area Committee Community Chest Fund 

This will enable us to replace the flooring in the Bents Room at the Village 

Hall. We hope to make the Bents Room more comfortable and attractive for 

those who use it. Young children and teenagers use this as a breakout room 

during evening Youth Club sessions which run from the hall three times a 

week. It is a space they can use if they want some quiet time alone or a 

private conversation with an adult. During the day, this room is rented on an 

ad hoc basis for counselling sessions and also for holistic therapies such as 

body massages and facials. The walls have been painted in recent years to try 

to make it look fresher but we would really like to improve the feel of the 

whole room by replacing the floor.    

Barrie Payne Flooring Contractor from Harden will be supplying and fitting the flooring soon. 

 

 New flooring in the Bents Room 
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Village Hall News & Updates 

 Rejuvenate Rocks 

 
 
 
 
Caroline is new to Wilsden Village Hall 
so if you if you want to try something a little 
bit different try out one of her crystal facials, massage or 
chakra balancing treatments. 
  
Contact Caroline on 07748 630640 or  
Email carrie@rejuvenaterocks.co.uk for more information 
or to book an appointment. 
       

 

 

 

 Coming Soon……. 

 

We are excited to tell you we have a Mother and Baby Yoga 

Class starting on Thursday 10th October. 

Come and join a supportive community of local mums  and 

babies for some yoga. Malena, is a midwife with  over 21 

years of experience and she is passionate about supporting 

women with their post-birth recovery. Come as you are and 

she will flow through stretches, strengthening movements, 

yoga for baby, soothing breaths and a restorative relaxation. 

And the best part? You will finish with cake!  
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Love playing Bowls outside but the weather is poor 
then come along and play Indoor Bowls at the  

Village Hall on Monday afternoon where its 
warm and dry. 

We are still looking for someone to help instruct our 
indoor bowls group. If this is something that you 

Would be interested in then let us know. 
         

 Indoor Bowling 

Village Hall News & Updates 

 

 

       

 

 If dancing is your thing, why not try Zumba on a 

 Monday evening with Annabelle.  

 Rhythms including :Salsa, Merengue, Flamenco, 

 Cumbria & more. 

 All welcome. 

 Message/contact Annabelle on 07375 550042 for 
 further info.  

 Zumba 
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We have had some fabulous photo’s sent in over the past four years, lets make this year no 

exception. Send your entries in before October 7th. Happy snapping! 

Community News & Updates 

 Wilsden Photography Competition 
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Wilsden Art Group in conjunction with Bingley Arts Society  

will be holding an Art Exhibition in the Albion Room at the Village Hall 

 from 18th November to 2nd December. 

 

Everyone is welcome to come and look at the art work displayed and all the pictures are available to 

purchase should you wish. 

 

Donations from the proceeds of any sales will go  to  

Manorlands and Wilsden Village Hall 

 

 

Come along to see how talented our local community are.  

Community News & Updates 

 Art Exhibition  
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Future Events  

 

Come along to our Table Top Sale and find some bargains from the 

variety of stalls selling pre-loved items and "pocket money" priced 

goodies. 

We will also be having the café open serving hot & cold drinks as 

well as delicious home baking courtesy of the  Wilsden W.I ladies 

who have kindly offered to run the café for us on the day. 

FREE ENTRY 

We still have a couple of table left if anyone would like one.  

Please contact Wilsden Village Hall on 01535 272786 or email:  

info@wilsdenvillagehall 

 

 Halloween Spirit Fair - Sunday 27th October 

 Table Top Sale - Sunday 13th October 
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Future Events  

 

 

We are excited to welcome local businesses who will 

be selling Christmas themed gifts and products on 

Sunday 24th November from  

11am -3pm at  Wilsden Village Hall. 

Come and see Santa in his grotto and take the 

opportunity to look for a Christmas gift for your friends 

or family.  

 

We still have some availability for anyone who would 

like a stall to sell their products. Tables cost £20 and is 

payable in advance.  

Contact the |Village Hall on 01535 272786 

or email: info@wilsdenvillagehall.co.uk 

 

Our office is open Mon 9-3, Tue 9-3, Wed 9-12, Thu 9-1 

and Fri 9-12.  

 

 

 

 

 

A wonderful opportunity to join 

friends for the annual  

Seniors Christmas Party. 

If you are interested and wish to come 

please put your name on the list 

behind the counter at the Post Office 

or in the office at the Village Hall. 

 

 

 Seniors Christmas Party - Saturday 7th December 

 Christmas Market - Sunday 24th November 
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 Our Village Hall depends on volunteer 

Trustees to govern how the hall is financed 

and run for the benefit of Wilsdeners in 

general. 

As a charity, Wilsden Village Hall relies 

heavily on donations from individuals, 

groups, organisations and businesses in the 

community. 

We would like to express our sincere 

gratitude for support we have received to 

date and for any future donations of which 

we would be most grateful. 

Wilsden Village Hall is pleased to be sup-
ported by the following groups and or-
ganisations:- 
 

 P&J Idle Stompers  

 BMDC 

 Leader 

 The Key Fund 

 Royd House Trust 

 Wilsden Good Neighbours 

 Wilsden Parish Council 

 Wilsden Walkers 

 Wilsden W.I 

 Wilsden Gala Committee 

 Wilsden Thursday Afternoon 

Group 

 Mr & Mrs J. Bartle 

Special Thanks 

Along with our regular supporters, we would like to thank the 

following groups and individuals for donations and also 

volunteering for the hall in recent months. 

 

Shipley Area Committee Community Chest Fund 

for the grant for the flooring in the Bents Room. 

 

Thank you as always to our wonderful volunteers who 

regularly help at the hall. We appreciate your support and we 

simply couldn’t offer our community  the variety of activities 

we run without your help.  

  

 

Thank You!! 
 

 Tell Us What You Think!  

We’d really appreciate you spending a couple of minutes 

telling us what you think about the hall, its facilities, things we 

are doing well and areas you think we could improve on. 

To do this please click on this link https://rb.gy/hzxbsl                                                                    

Alternatively, paper copies of our short survey are available 

from the hall. 

Please see the last page for our up to date weekly Timetable.   

The majority of these groups and classes are run by independent instructors. Please contact the village hall if you are 

interested in joining any of these groups and we will provide you with contact details to register.  

survey%20link
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